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28 March 2018 
 

New CFO 
 
MMJ PhytoTech Limited (“MMJ”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Jim Hallam as 
Chief Financial Officer (“CFO”) of MMJ effective on 3 April 2018. 
 
Jim is an experienced senior finance executive and replaces Lisa Dea who will retain her role 
as CFO of Harvest One Cannabis Inc. (TSX-V: HVT) (Harvest One). 
 
MMJ’s CEO Jason Conroy commented: “We are very pleased to have attracted a CFO of Jim’s 
calibre to assist me in growing MMJ’s global cannabis investment business.  I would like to 
thank Lisa for her dedication to MMJ and look forward to her continuing contribution to our 
largest investment, Harvest One.” 
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